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JCRA Launches New Website on Mobile Phone Masts in Jersey 
 

The JCRA is launching today a public website that will provide information on mobile 

phone masts in Jersey.  Specifically, the website will provide up-to-date information on 

the location of mobile phone masts in Jersey, via an interactive map that will enable 

consumers to view the location of masts and available data on any high frequency 

wireless emissions in their neighbourhood.  The website also will contain information on 

how sites are monitored and current international standards on safe levels of mast 

emissions.  Consumers will also be able to request information regarding wireless sites in 

their neighbourhood by contacting the JCRA via the website. 

The information presented in the website at launch will be the latest available from each 

mast provided by the operators.  In addition, the JCRA will monitor wireless sites in 

order to ensure that they conform with recognized international standards.  The first audit 

of the emission data will be carried out over the next few months, and the website will be 

updated accordingly. 

The new website will be accessible via the main JCRA website at www.jcra.je.  

JCRA Executive Director, Chuck Webb, says: 

“The JCRA is pleased to announce the launch of this website which provides 

comprehensive information on the location of mobile phone masts in Jersey, plus 

information on mast emissions.  We are attempting to provide this information in a user-

friendly format, and look forward to updating it based on our first audit of mast 

emissions, which we expect to complete in the fourth quarter of this year.” 
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About the JCRA 

The JCRA is an independent authority established by the States of Jersey to enforce 

Jersey’s competition law and regulate its telecommunication and postal sectors.  In each 

of these areas, the JCRA’s primary mission is to promote consumer welfare through 

efforts that encourage lower prices and greater choice and innovation in the goods and 

services available in Jersey.  The JCRA is recognized internationally as a leading voice in 

the application of competition law and policy in small economies. 

 

For more information, please contact Chuck Webb on +44 (0) 7797 750477 

 

ENDS……. 

 

 

 

 


